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NOTICE OF
BOND 

RELEASE
Permit No.

836-5340
In  accordance
with  KRS
350.093,  notice  is
hereby given that
Czar  Coal  Corpo-
ration  81  Enter-
prise  Drive,  De-
bord  Kentucky,
41214  has  ap-
plied for Phase II
&  III  bond  re-
lease  on  Permit
Number
836-5340,  which
was  last  issued
on  March  22,
2001.   The appli-
cation  covers  an

area  of  approxi-
mately 66.8 acres
located  on  Dicks
Creek  of  Johns
Creek.
The  permit  area
is located approx-
imately  0.4  miles
north  of  Dicks
Creek  near  Odds
KY. 
For  Increment
No.  1,  approxi-
mately  100  per-
cent  of  the  origi-
nal  bond  amount

of  $73,100  is  in-
cluded  in the  ap-
plication  for  re-
lease.
For  Increment
No.  2,  approxi-
mately 40 percent
of  the  original
bond  amount  of
$14,500 is includ-
ed in the applica-
tion for release.
For  Increment
No.  3,  approxi-
mately 40 percent
of  the  original

g
bond  amount  of
$11,500 is includ-
ed in the applica-
tion for release.
Written  com-
ments, objections,
and requests for a
public  hearing  or
informal  confer-
ence must be filed
with the Director,
Division  of  Mine
Reclamation  and
Enforcement,  300
Sower Boulevard,
Frankfort,  Ken-

,
tucky  40601,  by
April 4, 2025.
A  public  hearing
on the application
has  been  sched-
uled  for  Monday,
April  7,  2025  at
10:00 AM or soon
thereafter as may
be  heard,  at  the
Department  for
Natural  Re-
sources  Pikeville
Regional  Office,
121  May  Hollow,
Pikeville,  KY

,
41501     The
hearing  will  be
cancelled if no re-
quest  for  a  hear-
ing  or  informal
conference  is  re-
ceived by April 4,
2025.

PLEASE
CHECK 

YOUR AD
Please read your
ad  the  first  day
it appears in the
paper.  Report
any errors imme-
diately  and  we
will  gladly  cor-
rect  any  errors
published.  Cred-
it  will  be  issued
for  one  (1)  day
only.  After  the
first  day  the  ad
can  be  corrected
for  the  remain-
ing  number  of
runs,  but  credit
will  not  be  is-
sued for  days ad
ran incorrectly.

TO OUR READERS TO OUR READERS LEGALS LEGALS LEGALS LEGALS LEGALS LEGALS REAL ESTATE FOR RENT

POLICIES
The Floyd Coun-
ty Chronicle  and
Times  reserves
the right  to edit,
properly  classify,
cancel  or  decline
any  ad.  We  will
not  knowingly
accept  advertis-
ing that discrim-
inates on the ba-
sis  of  sex,  age,
religion,  race,
national  origin
or  physical  dis-
ability.

PUBLISHER'S
NOTICE

All real estate adver-
tising  in  this  news-
paper  is  subject  to
the  Fair  Housing
Act  which  makes  it
illegal  to  advertise
"any  preference,
limitation  or  dis-
crimination  based
on  race,  color,  reli-
gion,  sex,  handicap,
familial status or na-
tional  origin,  or  an
intention  to  make
any such preference,
limitation  or  dis-
crimination.".  Fa-
milial  includes  chil-
dren  under  the  age
of  18  living  with
parents or legal cus-
todians,  pregnant
women  and  people
securing  custody  of

g y
children under 18.
This newspaper will
not  knowingly  ac-
cept  any  advertising
for real estate which
is in violation of the
law. Our readers are
hereby  informed
that  all  dwellings
advertised  in  this
newspaper are avail-
able on an equal op-
portunity  basis.  To
complain  of  dis-
crimination,  call
HUD  toll-free  at  1-
800-669-9777.  The
toll-free  number  for
the hearing impaired
is 1-800-927-9275.

 FOR RENT
University Drive

Prestonsburg

Nice  2  bedroom
apartment.
Lease  and  secu-
rity  deposit  re-
quired.   Call  be-
tween 10 a.m. - 7
p.m.  606-794-
7025.


